Present were Gary Hutchinson, Ed McNamara, and Colleen Haley.

Minutes were read from August 22 meeting.

Current balance -- \$1940.98

Alight for the parking lot was planned. And arrangements will be made to put it up by spring.

Colleen will look into obtaining a catalog for playground eguip-ment.

Park reservations may be made by calling Debbie Courtney. A notice will be placed in the paper concerning hours. *Starting January 7, 1985 a \$15.00 users fee will be charged to cover expenses of park maintenance.

Ed will contact the fire department concerning flooding the east parking lot for ice-skating.

Meeting closed at 8.00 pm

Sincerely,

Colleen Haley ,